

St. Mary's Diocesan School

Beamore Road, Drogheda, Co. Louth, A92TF24

Telephone Office: 041 983 7581 • Fax: 041 984 1151 • Email: office@stmarysds.ie

Principal: Catherina McNicholas

Deputy Principals: Cerrie Byrne, Lorraine Noone, Nicola Oglesby

Notification regarding the Board of Management's review of the Child Safeguarding Statement 2025

To: Parents and the wider school community

The Board of Management of St. Mary's Diocesan School wishes to inform you that:

- The Board of Management's annual review of the school's Child Safeguarding Statement was completed at the Board meeting of 10th of January 2025.
- This review was conducted in accordance with the "Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement" published on the Department's website www.education.ie

Signed:

Chairperson of the Board of Management

Date:

Signed: Catherine M'Aulistas

Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management

Date: 10/01/2